
To receive a report on insurance claims and consider and actions and 

associated expenditure 

 

Report to: Policy and Finance 

Date of Report: 8 January 2025 

Officer Writing the Report: Finance Officer 

 

Report Summary 

Storm Darragh caused severe damage to the pontoon, making it unsafe and 

requiring it to be closed to all users for the foreseeable future. All berth holders and 

trusted members have been informed of the situation and updates have been shared 

on social media posts to keep the residents of Saltash informed. The Service 

Delivery team secured the site due to health and safety concerns. An insurance 

claim has been submitted.  

 

Report Images 

 



 

 

Timeline  

8 December 2024 

 Severe damage to pontoon caused by Storm Darragh 

9 December 2024 

 ASDM contacted specialist engineering company to carry out audit and advise 

of any structural damage 

 Finance Officer reported damage to insurer and filed claim 

20 December 2024  

 Storm damage and survey report received 

 Quotation for phase 1 - removal of pontoon to shoreside and undertake a 

survey - £26,450 + VAT (quote valid for 30 days) 

 Phase 2 – repair work (approximately £30k to £40k). The specialist 

engineering company are unable to confirm the cost until phase 1 has been 

completed.  

15 January 2025 

 The insurers have appointed a marine surveyor who is attending the site 

on 15 January 2025. STC will then be advised the next steps 



  

Note: Pontoon is insured for £350,000 with an excess payable of £500 
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Finance Officer 


